
SEC Thailand’s Public Hearing on revision to the regulation on supporting securities and derivatives 

business partnership. 

The SEC is seeking public comments on the proposed revision to the regulation supporting partnership among 

the business operators so that the business operators can operate the business according to their own skills and 

expertise, and they will only be responsible for their own operations.   

Under the current business standard, in the case that the securities and the derivatives business operators 

intend to allow others to conduct some business operation on their behalf, the business operators may assign 

someone to operate (outsource) or form the business partnership.  

Therefore, the SEC proposed to revise regulation by clarifying the business partnership practices in the SEC 

circular notice to support business partnership among business operators that are directly supervised by the 

SEC. 

For further details of the public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing or contact The Intermediaries 

Policy Department at 0-2033-9616, 0-2263-6286. For electronic comments, please send an email to 

apichayas@sec.or.th, janthaporn@sec.or.th. For paper comments, please send them to: The Intermediaries 

Policy Department, the Securities and Exchange Commission, Thailand 

333/3 Vibhavadi-Rangsit Road, Chomphon, Chatuchak Bangkok 10900, Thailand. 
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